RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

November 5, 2008

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, November 5, 2008, at 4:00 in the Media Center.

Members present included:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Brooks, Connie Abell, and Penny Richardson.  Lindsey Garced and Cheryl Freeman were absent.

Visitors included:  Hallie Polston, David Allen and Robert King.
Agenda:  Mrs. Richardson made a motion to approve the agenda and Mrs. Abell seconded.

Minutes:  The minutes from the September 10th meeting were reviewed.  Mrs. Richardson made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Brooks seconded.
New Business:  Mrs. Polston asked the council about the possibility of realigning some the 6th grade classes into two teams.  Ms. McGray reported that she and the Counselors Department are looking in to that possibility.  They are also looking to level out some of the classes since the number of students enrolled in each grade level has changed since the beginning of the school year.

Mr. Allen reported from the Policy Committee.  He handed out copies of all of the school policies.  He requested that the Site Based Council keep the Policy Committee informed of any changes or new policies.

Planning:  Ms. McGray handed out a copy of the revised Comprehensive School Improvement Plan.   The council reviewed it. Ms. McGray said she would be sending it in to the board by November 7th and changes would be made as necessary.

Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  December 3, 2008.  Ms. Brooks made the motion to adjourn and Mrs. Richardson seconded.  The meeting ended at 5:00.
